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Ampla Health Care to improve your life  

 

JANUARY IS CERVICAL HEALTH AWARENESS MONTH.  

 

At Ampla Health we want you to know you can prevent cervical cancer!  

Regular screening with Pap tests can detect cell changes before cancer develops. If you are age 

30 or over, your healthcare provider may recommend that you have an HPV test along with 

your Pap.  

Cervical cancer is caused by a common virus called HPV. A vaccine is now available that 

provides protection against HPV and can help prevent cervical cancer. Women who receive the 

HPV vaccine must remember that they should continue having regular Pap tests.  

Remember to vaccinate early, get your Pap test regularly, and have an HPV test when 

recommended by your healthcare provider.  

For more information on how to prevent cervical cancer visit a convenient Ampla Health 

Medical center near you. Visits our website at www.amplahealth.org or call 1-866-358-9791. 

Ampla Health wants to be your healthcare provider of choice! 


